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Reflecting on a Successful Year and Looking Ahead to the Future of KMC

As the year draws to a close, we would like to take a moment to express our gratitude for
your unwavering support. Thanks to you, it has been an incredible year for us. We're proud
to have played a major role in disseminating news and vital information to schools and
organisations in and around Norfolk and Suffolk.

To ensure that we continue to deliver the best possible service, we'd like to ask for your
input. We've created a Microsoft Form for you to share your thoughts on what you would
like to see from KMC next year. Please click on the following LINK to participate.
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